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ADMINISTRATION DEPARTMENT MONTHLY REPORT 
June 2024 Commission Meeting 

 

GRPU Office Closure 

 GRPU offices will be closed on July 4, 2024, in observance of the Independence Day holiday 

 

Human Resources 

 Reached a Tentative Agreement (TA) on May 16 during labor negotiations for the 2024-2026 AFSCME 

labor contract 

 Executive Assistant Megan Sjostrand working PT (24 hrs/wk) from June 10 to August 12 

 

Public Involvement 

 Electric Department participating in local Safety Camp in August 

 Participating in the City’s Climate Action Advisory Committee and looking into Community Resilience 

Hub Grant Partnership with MNIPL, carbon-free wholesale power preferences, and plans for increasing 

electrification (i.e. EVs, rooftop solar, transportation fleet, building upgrades) 

 

Governance 

 MMUA Summer Conference will be held August 19-21 in Fargo. There will be a 

governance/commissioners track this year (see here for agenda information). Please notify Julie if you 

would like to attend this year’s conference. 

http://www.grpuc.org/
https://www.mmua.org/events/summer-2024#agenda

